
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
OF THE 

TOWN OF STALLINGS TOWN COUNCIL 
 

 

 

 

 

      A quorum of the Stallings Town Council may be present at the following event, however no 

Town business or action will occur at the event. 

• Monday, May 19. 2025 at 6:15 p.m. – Stallings Municipal Park  
Council will participate in a Tot Lot Playground Ribbon Cutting 
 

This the 29th day of April, 2025. 
 
 

       S/ Erinn E. Nichols 
       Erinn E. Nichols, Town Clerk 
       Town of Stallings, NC 
 
 

 

  


